
From: Deborah Long <DeborahLong@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/24/2014 1:52:53 PM
Subject: Fwd: Back Taxes being assessed on small business in the paddlesport industry ~ 

Website email from Kathie Livingston to ALL House Members
Attachments: scpia tax issue letter final.doc 

ATT00001.htm

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: "nao@att.net" <nao@att.net>
Date: July 24, 2014 at 12:30:58 PM EDT
Subject: Back Taxes being assessed on small business in the paddlesport industry ~ 
Website email from Kathie Livingston to ALL House Members

Dear House of Representatives, We are in dire need of your help with back taxes being
assessed on small businesses in the paddlesport industry. We are being assessed on back
taxes on "tours" we have offered over the last 3 years. Please read the one page letter and let us 
know if you can help. Thank you, Kathie Livingston, SCPIA Board Chair

Kathie Livingston
1900 Iron Swamp Rd.
Awendaw, SC 29429
843-697-2075
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